

OFFICE OF POLICE OMBUDSMAN 808 W. SPOKANE FALLS BLVD. SPOKANE, WASHINGTON 99201 509.625.6742 FAX 509.625.6748

July 7, 2016

Chief Craig Meidl Spokane Police Division 1100 W. Mallon Avenue Spokane, Washington 99260

RE: R16-03 - OPO access to Evidence.com

Dear Chief Meidl,

For record keeping purposes of the Office of the Police Ombudsman ("OPO"), I am formalizing previous recommendations made informally in 2016. Please find attached the letter I sent you in your capacity as Assistant Chief in July 2016 where I recommended granting OPO access to body camera footage on Evidence.com.

Sincerely,

Bart Logue

Police Ombudsman

Office of the Police Ombudsman, City of Spokane